
INFORMATION FOR BUSES COMING TO 125
TH

 CELEBRATION 
 

Buses coming to our diocesan 125
th

 anniversary celebration 

on Saturday, September 13
th
, will be able to drop off and 

pick up their passengers via an alley-way located on the 

east side of the Verizon Wireless Center.  The alley can be 

accessed via East Walnut Street. Please note that the street 

directly in front of the Verizon Wireless Center (Civic 

Center Plaza) will be closed during most of the event to 

allow for outdoor activities. 
 

Bus parking will be available in two locations: 1) in the bank parking lot adjacent 

to this alley (on the corner of E. Hickory Street and S. 2
nd

 Street); and 2) in a lot 

along S. Riverfront Drive between the depot and Hy-Vee. 

 

 



 


